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Comments: The proposed plan looks very good and is much needed. I hope that the USFS plan and the USBLM

plan for this area are the same ( or very similar) to provide consistency of understanding for recreational users. It

would be helpful if signage and vocabulary are consistent between FS and BLM. (Remember that most

recreational users have no understanding of the differences between the two different agencies)


